WATER-SEWER COMMISSION MEETING
"~ March 10, 2015
Present: Leo Collette, Charlie Packard, Dave Berger, Val Daigle, George Cornwall, Steve
Nims and Mary Calandrella

CALL TO ORDER

6:00pm

Motion by George Corwall, 2™ by Charlie Packard to Approve the March 10, 2015 Agenda and
January 13, 2015 meeting minutes, vote unanimous.

NEW BUSINESS .

Leo spoke on the new building at Cushing. Steve stated that he attended the Planning board
meeting to discuss water and parking issues. He strongly recommends to Cushing’s engineers
that they loop the two dead ends on Academy and Pleasant for increase flow to new gym
building.

Leo asked Steve when Williams Rd will be paved from the water project. Steve stated that he
needs to wait until the frost is completely gone and he anticipates late May or June,

OLD BUSINESS

Leo discussed with the commission the update on the pipe replacement at the water treatment
plant. Leo stated that he has tried on several occasions to reach Jim Kriedler at Winchendon to
no avail. Veolia is concerned with the O&M budget. They want some written assurance from
Winchendon for payment come July 1, 2015, Leo will try again to reach Kriedler.

COMMISSIONERS REPORT

Val recommends that the Water board/dept have a booth at the Community Day on June 27,
2015 and pass out handouts on water conservation and the history of the water dept. to the
residents, Mary will check on pricing and George will check on tablets to hand out.

NEXT MEETING
April 14, 2015 at 6:00pm

ADJOURN
Motion by: Charlie Packard, 2™ by Val Daigle, vote was unanimous. 6:45pm

Respectfully Submitted by: Wary Galandnetia




